
Satsuma Class planning Term 6 Week 9 

 

This home learning aims to closely match what is happening at school as much as possible.  The online classroom at Oak Academy has been created by teachers 

specifically to support pupils’ learning at home and is backed by the Department for Education. 

Week 

10  

YEAR 

2 

All weekly lessons and assemblies will be available here from Monday 29th June: https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/year-2 

Week 

1 

Maths English Other 

Mon 

 

To recall the 3x table using skip counting 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
recall-the-3x-table-using-skip-counting 

To retrieve information from a non-

chronological text 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-
by-year/year-2 

Geography 

What affects where people live? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/what-
affects-where-people-live 

Tues 

 

To recall the 4x table using skip counting 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
recall-the-4x-table-using-skip-counting 

To identify the features of a non-

chronological text 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
identify-the-features-of-a-non-chronological-text 

Spanish 

To be able to describe family members  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
be-able-to-describe-family-members-in-spanish-
42745b 

Wed 

 

To use arrays for the 3x and 4x tables 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
use-arrays-for-the-3x-and-4x-tables 

To identify and use subordinating clauses 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
identify-and-use-subordinating-conjunctions 

Science 

What are constellations? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/what-
are-constellations 

Thurs 

 

To know division facts for the 3x table 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
know-division-facts-for-the-3x-table-mm-l4 

To organise facts under subheadings 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
organise-facts-under-subheadings 

Geography 

How are settlements shaped? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/how-
are-settlements-shaped 

Fri 

 

To know division facts for the 4x table 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
know-division-facts-for-the-4x-table-mm-l5 

To write a non-chronological text 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
write-a-non-chronological-text 

Art 

To create a sculpture focused on reusable materials 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
create-a-sculpture-focused-on-reusable-materials 
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Wee

k 10  

YEA

R 3 

All weekly lessons and assemblies will be available here from Monday 29th June: https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/year-3/ 

Wee

k 1 

Maths English Other 

Mon 

 

Developing an understanding of clocks 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/dev
elop-an-understanding-of-clocks 

Reading comprehension 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/rea
ding-comprehension-1011a5 

Science 

Why does it rain? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/why-
does-it-rain 

Tues 

 

To tell the time to 5 minute intervals on an 

analogue clock 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/tell
-the-time-to-5-minute-intervals-on-an-analogue-
clock 

Reading comprehension   
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/rea
ding-comprehension-b562b9 

Spanish 

To be able to name family members and pets 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
be-able-to-name-family-members-and-pets-in-spanish 

Wed 

 

To tell the time to 1 minute intervals on an 

analogue clock (past the hour) 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/tell
-the-time-to-1-minute-intervals-on-an-analogue-
clock-past-the-hour 

Read the example and identify the key 

features 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/rea
d-the-example-and-identify-the-key-features-
12d697 

Science 

Amplitude and decibels 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/ampli
tude-and-decibels  

Thur

s 

 

Developing an understanding of clocks 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/dev
elop-an-understanding-of-clocks 

SPaG Focus: key feature 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/ke
y-feature-spag-focus-1d3400 

Geography 

Why does the UK have mild weather? 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/why-
does-the-uk-have-wild-weather 

Fri 

 

To use a duration to find a start and finish 

time 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
use-a-duration-to-find-a-start-and-finish-time 

To use key features in order to write own 

composition 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-
use-key-features-in-order-to-write-own-
composition-b5be56 

Art 

The circle challenge 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/the-
circle-challenge-967323 

 

 

Curious Curriculum: I wonder what we can learn from the ocean. Let’s discover the world under the sea … What will you discover about the ocean? Can you name 

the world’s oceans? Which is your favourite animal that lives in the ocean? What stories do you know about the ocean? Can you create art from the ocean? Who 

works on the ocean? Is the ocean in danger? We gave some suggested activities last week.  I wonder what you have found out already.  I wonder where your 

interests will take you.  Be creative and be curious!      
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Please remember: We feel there is much to gain from both approaches and want you to know that we support you doing what is right for your family: Oak Academy, 

Curious Curriculum or a blend of both. We certainly do not expect you to cover it all but we do want all our learners to be able to access a wide range of learning 

activities and we do encourage all children to be engaged in some home learning throughout the week.   

Don’t forget to let us know what you have been doing.  We will still be updating the website regularly with your home learning photos.    

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Mr Cornes and Mrs Rendle 

 


